
 

 

  
                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
  
  

Summer Term           

 
 

Year 3 Summer Term 2025 
What your child will be learning this term: 

Literacy  

In Literacy, we will be reading the 

book ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker and 

after that, the picture book ‘Zereffa 

Giraffa’ by Diane Hoffmeyer. Both 

books link with our topic work. The 

children will be learning how to write 

adventure story fiction based on 

events in the books and develop 

language skills and gain knowledge 

about leaflet writing as they learn 

about countries of the world and the 

animals that live there. They will also 

be developing their creative writing 

skills and using their imagination in 

their learning. This term, there will 

be many opportunities for imaginative 

reading and writing in Y3. 
 

 

 

PHSE 

In PHSE, the children will be 

discussing what is their personal 

information and how to keep it 

safe. The children will have the 

opportunity to their share 

thoughts and ideas in class. 

Science 

 
The two topics for this 

term are Light and 

Plants. We will be looking 

at how what light is and 

how shadows are 

formed. As well as 

learning about the parts 

of a plant and how leaves 

make food for plants to 

grow. 

 
 
 
 

 

Trips 

This term, Y3 will be visiting the 

Weston Park Museum in Sheffield 

to expand on our wider curriculum 

topics on 29th April 2025. 

Children will be learning about the 

Romans and how their invasion 

impacted and changed Great 

Britain. 
 
 

RE 

This term, the two RE units are 

Judaism and a Christian topic on 

what type of world did Jesus 

want. During the Jewish topic, 

children will explore what it means 

to be a Jew in Britain today.  
 

The Christian unit will give children 

the opportunity to explore how and 

why people try to make the world a 

better place. 
 

Creative Curriculum 

History learning will focus on 

how life changed after the 

Roman invasion. In 

Geography, the children 

learning about Ordinate 

Survey maps and maps of 

scale. Then, in computing, the 

children understand how to 

use and create branching 

databases and as well as 

creating media through 

desktop publishing on the 

school Chromebooks. For Art, 

children will be developing 

their printmaking skills as 

well as learning about creative 

processes. And in music, Y3 

will be continuing to learn how 

to play glockenspiels while 

learning key music skills  

and theory. 

 

 

Math  

A strong focus with be improving 

fluency this term and we will 

continue to work on learning times 

tables. We will be practising tables 

every day and we encourage you to 

support your child to use TT Rock 

Stars and Reflex Learning at 

home regularly. This term, we will 

also learn about fractions, mass, 

capacity, money, time, shape, 

statistics, position and direction. 

 

 
 

 

 

PE 

This term, children will be taking 

part in hockey, athletics, tennis 

and rounders. P.E. will take place 

on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

 

Please send your child to school 

in their school P.E. kit on these 

days. 

 
 


